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Comments: Hello, I am writing my comment on behalf of the motorized users in Alaska.  I have been enjoying

The states beautifull landscapes via my snowmobile for nearly 20 years now and would hate to see places that I

have responsibly enjoyed become closed down for future generations.  From the proposed plans I favor option B.

Please DO NOT use plans C&amp;D.  I would also like to include that I do not favor expanding anymore

wilderness area. I feel that the 1.4 million acres already in the 2002 plan is very acceptable.   Motorized corridors

like 20 mile are a perfect idea. If we could include the mills creek Mining road just north of summit lake I would

greatly appreciate it!

 

Thank you,

Sean Hansen


